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Via email only: MLS@stellaripl.com 

 

June 12, 2024 

 

Re:  Right-to-Know Request, dated and received June 5, 2024.   

Your requested record(s):  3017 Arcadia Ave.   

 

Dear Mr. Watson,  

 

We acknowledge receipt of your request for public records, dated and received June 5, 2024, under the 

Right-to-Know Law (RTKL), 65 P.S. 67.101 et. seq.  

 

Your request was forwarded to the Building Standards & Safety, Zoning, Planning, Fire, 

Environmental Services (Health), and Public Works Departments for a response.  

 

We received the enclosed excel spreadsheet from the Building Standards & Safety Department in 

response to your request.  

 

The remaining departments informed us that they did not have any records relative to your request.  

 

By this letter, we consider the City’s obligation to honor your request under the RTKL to be fulfilled. 

Thank you. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

/s/ Bridget Winter 

 

Bridget Winter  

Right-to-Know Officer 

 

 


